
Allen, Meredith 

1/5/2011 5:31:24 PM
'Simon, Sean A.' (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Covanta Oroville 

Sean,

I checked on Covanta Oroville. Covanta agreed to a final and non-appeaiable date of 7/31/11 in the 
PPA and we are not aware of any reason that the PPA needs to be approved prior to PG&E's requested 
approval date of 5/5 given the payment provisions in the agreement.

Please let me know if you need additional information.

Thanks,
Meredith

SB GT&S 0662253
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